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KYRGYZSTAN HANDS DIPLOMATIC NOTE TO RUSSIA OVER MASS DETENTIONS IN 
MOSCOW

- 14.04.2025
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The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Kyrgyzstan has officially delivered a diplomatic note to the 
Russian side in response to the mass detention of Kyrgyz citizens at the "Bodrost" bathhouse in 
Moscow on April 11, 2025, Trend reports via the Kyrgyz MFA.

The note was handed over during a meeting between Deputy Foreign Minister of Kyrgyzstan Almaz 
Imangaziev and Russian Ambassador to Kyrgyzstan Sergey Vakunov.

The Kyrgyz side requested detailed information regarding the grounds for the operation conducted 
by Russian law enforcement authorities, particularly the use of force against Kyrgyz nationals. The 
note also called for appropriate measures to be taken against Moscow law enforcement personnel, 
should the use of force be found unjustified.
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